
Rock Valley Christian School 

Job Openings:  
Music Teacher- If interested please contact Tim Van Soelen at tim.vansoelen@dordt.edu  
Van Driver-If interested please contact Tim Van Soelen at tim.vansoelen@dordt.edu  
 
Office Announcements:  
The office is closed for the month of July. If you have any questions you can still email the office, Tim Van Soelen, 
or Abby De Groot. Below are the list of emails below:  
 Pat Byl- Pat.byl@rockvalleychristian.com  
 Abby De Groot- abby.degroot@dordt.edu  
 Haeley Faber- haeley.faber@rockvalleychristian.com  
 Tim Van Soelen- tim.vansoelen@dordt.edu  
 Julie Van Tol- julie.vantol@rockvalleychristian.com  
 
Dear Rock Valley Christian School Families and Friends; 
We’re excited to announce that Rock Valley Christian School will be running the concession 
stand at the Thunder in the Valley Tractor Pull on July 10, 11, and 12—and we need your help 
to make it a success! This is a key fundraiser for our school and a fun way to support Christian 
education in our community. We're looking for 50 volunteers each evening, and anyone age 12 
and up is welcome to help out. Ask your friends, neighbors, or grandparents to help out as 
well! (Volunteers ages 12–14 must be accompanied by a parent.)  
Volunteer Shifts Available: Full evening, Early shift, Late shift  
As the night winds down, we’ll begin releasing volunteers as fewer hands are needed. Whether 
you can help one night or all three, your time and support make a big difference!  
Click here to sign up on Signup Genius: Thunder in the Valley RVCS Concessions   
(Visit calvincrcrv.org > “Connect” to access the provided links calvincrcrv.org) 

Thank you for your continued support of Rock Valley Christian School!  
In Christ, Jack Ver Burg, Brad Vanden Bosch Rock Valley Christian School   
 

School Registration for the 2025-2026 school year Required On-Site Registration will take place on July 28 from 
9:00 AM – 7:00 PM. Late Registration will be held on August 4 from 3:00 PM – 7:00 PM.  
New this year: Online Registration! More details and instructions will be sent out at a later date.  
 Online registration will be completed in June before in-person registration.  
 Online registration will reduce the paper use and minimize wait times during mandatory in-person registra-

tion. During in person registration, you’ll meet with a board member to discuss tuition, fees, and ESA 
(Education Savings Account) information.  

If you have any questions regarding registration for the 2025-2026 school year, please contact the office.  
 

Heart & Soles 

Heart & Soles is a Love INC Gap Ministry focused on providing new, quality tennis shoes for kids in K-5th grade. 
Right now, there is a place in church where you can pick up a shoe/sock cut out (pink/girl or blue/boy or green/
donation). Please purchase the tennis shoes or socks (no flip flops or slip-on shoes) listed and bring them back to 
your church by August 3.  
   
Our Missionaries 
Hope Speaks 
Ben & Kari David 
375 Hawthorne BLVD 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 
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Wycliffe Bible Translators 
Lauren & Connie Runia  
222804  
P.O. Box 628200 

Gareth Evans & Brody Olson 
Grace Reigns 
PO Box 1427  
Colorado City, AZ 86021  

Visit our website’s “Connect” section to access the provided links—calvincrcrv.org 

Calvin Christian Reformed Church  
Exalting God through loving worship and Biblical teaching. Evangelizing through faithful witness and  

exhibiting Godliness through a positive presence in our community. 
calvincrcrv.org | 1804 17th Ave Rock Valley, IA | 712.476.2113 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050C4DA4A82CA2F58-56967938-thunder?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBEwd05TWldzN0tmanFSMUY0QgEe-m3t7KhSSbK1mGVOuoQbvugbDJavSLCjb0pNe2mn8kVPjoSoMdVwnIegw44_aem_GAEc9E6s57AOh8KQ32ZD_Q#/

